
 

Welcome back to Term 2.  As the weather cools down please be 

reminded that Blue jumpers are to be worn and to avoid losing 

them, student names should be placed inside. 

 

REMINDER:   Scope IT notes due before this Friday, 11th May.  

Please don’t forget to pay.  Grab a permission note from our 

website. 

 

SCOPE IT 

Reminder to parents to have your SCOPE IT permission notes and 
$45.00 in by Friday, 16th May.  This is a great program for teaching 
our students about coding and will start Friday, 16th May, with 10 
sessions throughout Term 2. Last year all students raved about 
SCOPE IT and this year the program is a continuation of last year’s 
program.   
 

PROJECTS 

Great to see our Space and Natural Disaster Projects coming 

in.  These will be on display in our Library.  
 

 

CAMP 

Camp notes have been sent home today.  The camp will be to HILL 
END at the end of Term 3.  The camp will cost $230.00 for 2night, 3 
day camp.  This cost includes 10 tours, 6 meals, accommodations and 
Coach hire.   
Please have the deposit of $50.00 paid by Friday, 25th May. 


